From: Diana Andreea

To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Objection
Date: 03 December 2022 14:18:47

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

I object to this proposal since the demands are utterly unreasonable. This is a residential area where loud music/sale of
alcohol cannot be allowed until 3am Monday to Sunday!

We have jobs to attend early in the morning, automatically we are looking to sleep well during the night and not be
disturbed by the loud music or/and drunk people yelling on the premises or on their way home!

Furthermore this is a safe residential area and drunk people will attract problems.

I hope this is detailed enough.

Regards,

Diana



